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Washington School Mission Statement
At Washington Elementary School, we foster a student-centered community where all students are
inspired to discover their own passions, accept and appreciate the differences in one another, and

make reflective and responsible choices that will make the world a better place.

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1GyCeBYmvwDf-5Y9xMOvlxM4s0k7dVNAbV-q_OicQxQA/edit?usp=sharing
https://resources.finalsite.net/images/v1616700553/edisonk12njus/pg3p78mzeye9drh3p7di/Approved-2022-2023SchoolYearCalendar_1.pdf
https://cdn.smore.com/u/c8e5/801b27ee71e76d37a28cc18b60d2480b.jpeg


Be prepared for bad weather!
When bad weather strikes, school may be closed early (1:30pm) or start late (10:30am).
PLEASE be sure to have a back up plan should either of these schedule changes occur.


Families will be notified of any school schedule changes via phone call, email, and social media. It is
important that your emergency contacts be up to date and you have a "Plan B" for how your student
should get home on an emergency early closing.

https://cdn.smore.com/u/845d/e12e212d72d97bf843e468329fd7cd50.jpeg
https://cdn.smore.com/u/de1d/316e510c7f06784b2ea759f2087f4f66.jpeg
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Barnes & Noble Night
It was wonderful to see and hear some of our talented students
perform at our Barnes and Noble Night event. Students from Mrs.
Rokosz's 4th and 5th grade chorus performed a few seasonal songs.
After the chorus performed, all students who were in attendance led
the audience in a festive sing along of traditional holiday favorites.
We even heard some parents joining in! Mr. Mosley continued the
entertainment by having his advanced band and orchestra students
perform a few festive pieces. It was a wonderful way to kick of the
start of the holiday season!

Volunteer Fingerprinting Program
A volunteer fingerprinting program will be conducted on January 26th (date change) for kindergarten
and students new to our school in grades 1 to 5. This program is under the direction of the Middlesex
County Sheriff's Department. These fingerprints will be for parent records only. No fingerprinting
records will be retained by the Edison Police Department or the School District. A letter and form will be
going out next week.


Fingerprinting Letter to Parents

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1xzqtdJyn32OJn4g-kLyFoaII1C6p_uDZqLNPtyXxRpk/present?slide=id.g163a6d0843c_0_23
https://cdn.smore.com/u/2a66/85ea48bcb1385ce824c00e6469228812.jpeg
https://cdn.smore.com/u/229e/04575bc99b36bac9dc13236f4cf70d86.jpeg
https://cdn.smore.com/u/0557/1cac77dc2c3c9bcb5204818e8d6053b0.jpeg
https://cdn.smore.com/u/19d7/293823fb72f0c77ba7d9583aa14657f9.jpeg
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1zs1893MZBuVFiECXZZkVY7aWgROw3woP/view?usp=share_link


Every year during the month of January W.E.S. celebrates New Jersey’s No-name calling Week,
January 17-20, with Kindness and Teamwork Week. We conduct activities and lessons that promote
teamwork, collaboration, and the art of compromise. Our school family will enjoy a school spirit week
where there is something special planned for each day.
During our monthly Leadership Buddy Activity, Buddy Leaders in 3-5th grades will work with their K-2
Little Buddies on teamwork and fairness by playing boards games or cooperative building with legos.
Younger buddies will learn the importance of fairness and good sportsmanship.
Curriculum Connections: Our Physical Education classes will infuse the importance of teamwork in
accomplishing the goals of a group. In Art, 5th grade is collaborating to create a positive word wall
through paper tye dye and printmaking. K-4 will create kindness links in Art for our schoolwide
display–”Linked together by Kindness and Love”. In Music, students will learn songs about Kindness
for a schoolwide sing along.
Research has found that children who perform acts of kindness and prosocial behaviors on a regular
basis tend to have higher self-esteem and a sense of self-efficacy.



Join us for Family Literacy Night on January 24 for grades K-2!
We will give an overview of the Phonics First program and demonstrate some phonological and
phonemic awareness activities. We will teach you strategies on helping your children at home in
decoding (reading) and encoding (spelling). 

Students will play some phonics games and complete a take-home craft!


5:30-6 Dinner (pizza)
6-7 Presentation/Activities


Space is limited. One registration per family.
Your child must be present in school the day of the event.
Multiple children? Register under which grade level presentation you would like to attend.
Kindergarten Sign Up
First Grade Sign Up
Second Grade Sign Up

https://forms.gle/nenFqcddJEQ9icuw9
https://forms.gle/sRiuKn3qtvb6KuZWA
https://forms.gle/CcmYRf6vtYd7xdH39


Upcoming Events:

Check out the WES homepage for poster contest instructions and criteria.



Parent Helpdesk & Technology SupportParent Helpdesk & Technology Support

https://www.edison.k12.nj.us/departments/it-department/parent-helpdesk-support



